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Dear Friends, In response to the Discussion Paper about the ability of groups to advocate
about environmental Policy | wish to say that in my long experience of observing such
activities it have found that,with few exceptions, these people are invariably right. Their
warnings of Environmental negatives usually come to pass and to place restrictions on
their ability to clearly articulate these issues would be a very un democratic action. Please
consider that they are not doing their stuff from a selfish or financial outlook,they are just
trying to make Australia a better place.
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